IDDLESEX
ATER COMPANY

October 6, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Carmen Diaz

Acting Secretary of the Board

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue

P.O. Box 350

Trenton, NJ 08625

Re: In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’
Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic
BPU Docket No. A020060471

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz:

Middlesex Water Company (“Middlesex”) submits this update to the Board to advise on
its progress in the collection and reporting of the additional data now required by P.L. 2022,
Chapter 107, which was approved and signed into law on September 15, 2022.

Section 2 of this new law requires utilities to collect and report on an expanded universe
of data not previously collected and reported for its monthly reports to the Board in response to
the COVID-19 pandemic. Since the passage of this new law, Middlesex has endeavored and
continues to endeavor to collect and organize this new data as quickly as possible. As of this
date, Middlesex has been able to collect some of this additional data, which will be provided in
its next monthly report on October 17, 2022. Middlesex anticipates all remaining additional data
required by this new law will be ready for reporting no later than its November 2022 monthly

report.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns with respect to this matter.

Respectfully yours,

9“"’7/ Xeeyit—

Jay L. Kooper

Vice President, General Counsel &
Secretary

cc: Service List (electronic only)



